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TAPE 139, SIDE A

002    CHAIR REPINE:  Calls the meeting to order at 8:40 a.m.

PUBLIC HEARING ON HB 2552

Submitted for the record, Preliminary Staff Measure Summary (EXHIBIT A).

011  SENATOR  BILL DWYER,  SENATE  DISTRICT 21:  Outlines  the history 
of HB 2552.  This  bill  results  from  personal  experience  with 
computer

equipment repair and deceptive trade practices.

059  REP. NAITO:  Suggests the  phone charges  might start  once the 
call is answered by a "real person", not a recorded message.

PUBLIC HEARING ON SB 701A

157  JANET McCOMB,  COMMITTEE ADMINISTRATOR:  Outlines the  Preliminary
Staff Measure Summary (EXHIBIT B).

WORK SESSION ON SB 701A

205  MOTION: REP. NAITO moves  SB 701A to the full  Commerce Committee
with a do pass recommendation. VOTE:  Hearing no objection, the motion
carries.

REP. NAITO will lead discussion in the full Commerce Committee.

PUBLIC HEARING ON HB 2609

238  JANET McCOMB,  COMMITTEE ADMINISTRATOR:  Outlines the  Preliminary
Staff Measure Summary (EXHIBIT C).



257  DON  WOODLEY,  BUILDING  OFFICIAL,  MARION  COUNTY:  This  bill 
has the potential to uncomplicate the process. -Outlines the HB 2609-1
amendments (EXHIBIT D).

337  PAT BRIDGES, OREGON  STATE HOME BUILDERS  ASSOCIATION: Offers
support of the bill.

338    GARY WRIGHT, LOCAL 290:  Offers support of the bill.

WORK SESSION ON HB 2609

366    MOTION:  REP. RIJKEN moves the HB 2609-1 amendments.

VOTE:  Hearing no objection, the motion carries.

372  MOTION: REP.  RIJKEN moves  HB 2609,  as amended,  to the  full
Commerce Committee with a do pass recommendation.

VOTE:  Hearing no objection, the motion carries.

REP. RIJKEN will lead discussion in the full Commerce Committee.

TAPE 140, SIDE A

PUBLIC HEARING ON HB 3082

001  JANET McCOMB,  COMMITTEE ADMINISTRATOR:  Outlines the  Preliminary
Staff Measure Summary (EXHIBIT E) and the HB 3082-1 amendments (EXHIBIT
F).

028  JOHN GERVAIS,  NATIONAL ELECTRICAL  CONTRACTORS ASSN:  Speaks to 
the HB 3082-1 amendments. -Submits and  reviews  a  letter  from  Gary 
Weeks,  Director, Oregon

Department of Insurance and Finance (EXHIBIT G). -Suggests additional
language to the proposed amendments. -Answers questions from the
members.

198   BOB  KELLY,  WASHINGTON  COUNTY:  Originally  intended  to 
testify in opposition, although after seeing the proposed amendments
would support the bill. -Answers questions from the members.

223  RON ANDERSON, INDEPENDENT ELECTRICAL  CONTRACTORS: Supports the
proposed amendments. -Answers questions from the members.

260  EMERSON HAMILTON, MANAGER,  NATIONAL ELECTRICAL CONTRACTOR:  Speaks
to a concern that this bill addresses is the uniformity of
interpretations of the National Electrical Code. -Answers questions from
the members. -Outlines the Board membership.

360    Announcements.

369    CHAIR REPINE:  Adjourns the meeting at 9:35 a.m.

Submitted by:                   Reviewed by:



Debbie Schieno                  Janet McComb Clerk                      
    Administrator
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